BUCKINGHAM PALACE

Mr. J. Maurice French,
The Queen's Own .Oxfordshire Hussars.

The Queen sincerely thanks all
Yeomen of The Queen's Own Oxfordshire
Hussars, for their kind message of loyal
greetings, sent on the occasion of their
54th Annual Reunion. Her Majesty greatly
appreciates this message, and sends her
best wishes for a most enjoyable reunion.
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